
Entertainment Committee Meeting Minutes of March 20, 2018 
 
Attendees:  Diane Connor, Liz Tabussi, Mike Andreson, Jody Berces, 
Barbara Smith, Rob Lang, Janet Bosnich, Gary Bender, Maureen 
Tierney& Chris Horn 
 
Discussion and commentary on lack of interest in Game Night 
scheduled for Friday, March 23.  Reasons varied from BNP Parabis, 
rainy weather, competing events back to back (FNL)  Consideration 
was given to cancelling the event,  but majority of members decided a 
last call email issued by Chris could make the difference. 
 
Chris will issue the email Wednesday and ask for deadline COB 
Thursday, March 22. 
 
A decision to reduce the number of game stations from 4 to 3 was 
made.  We will have Pictionary, Black Jack, and Gestures.  Event will 
begin at 5:30 with games starting around 6:30 PM. 
 
No Host Bar opens at 5:30.  Menu will consist of passed appetizers of 
shrimp skewers, chicken satay and bruschetta on wheat toast.  
Dinner menu will be beef and vegetable sliders and  a speciality 
salad. 
 
We are hoping for at least 20 sign ups not including the EC 
committee. 
 
Rob Lang announced he will be taking a sabbatical from the EC 
through the end of this year.  Committee members were encouraged 
to find a replacement.  And a special thanks to Rob for buying a bottle 
of Sonoma Cutere and a cheese platter for us as his good bye 
gesture to his EC buddies. Remember you’re back in January Rob. 
 
It seems like there is not a lot if any interest in males at this club in 
particular wanting to be part of committees.  The sentiment is “been 
there done that, not interested”. 
 
Next scheduled meeting is April 17 6 PM 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 7 PM 


